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Dear Partners with Parole de Vie Quebec, 
 
More than ever, God's sweet promises to us are a source of comfort, joy and hope! It would be easy to let ourselves be distracted 
from the magnificent work of Jesus for us and from our position in Jesus Christ. But let us remain firmly attached to His Word of Truth 
and stand firm in this challenging time, having their eyes fixed on Jesus, the leader of our faith. 
 
Due to government requirements, we had to adapt at high speed in order to continue training our students. Indeed, on March 16, we 
decided to close the campus and return the students to the homes. Thanks to technology, we can finish the academic year online! 
 
Each morning, students connect with the teacher and continue their learning of the Bible in a very interactive way! 
 

 
Students also stay connected together through times of devotion 
(twice a week) and time with their counsellors (a staff member) with 
whom they can have heart to heart discussions. 
 
Our theme this year is more appropriate than ever! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Staff members, on the other hand, continue to work from home and through virtual meetings. We meet each week for a time of prayer 
together, to update ourselves in different departments. We also take the time to reflect on our vision for both our short- and long-term 
programs. Pray with us for God's guidance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are currently in the process of making decisions about the summer camps for this year. We would like to ask you to pray with 
us : that God may show us His will for our ministry. 
 
In the meantime, we have some campus improvement and maintenance projects for the coming summer. We are preparing for the 
2020-2021 school year, which will be unique because we have made the decision that the students will each have a single room in 
the dormitory in order to respect social distancing. 
 
We would like to thank you warmly for your faithful prayers and financial donations! Without your investment, we would not be able 
to continue to have an impact on Quebec's youth. We have a great need for prayer for wisdom and discernment in all decisions to 
be made in the current situation. 
 
Joyfully in His service, 
 
 
 
Martin Jalbert 
General Director 
 

Students during an online class with 
M. John Francis ! 

Weekly staff meeting 
online! 

In the absence of 
students, staff are 
helping for campus 

maintenance. 


